
Hi Joe. 

 

First of all let me say that I believe that the USWA, AUWP, and the WWA have some GREAT programs 

that will benefit wallyball worldwide in the future. You have a great team of individuals with a vast amount 

of knowledge that will help these programs be successful. 

 

Thank you for your consideration but unfortunately, I will have to decline your offer for the position of 

president. 

 

This position needs someone who is very committed and focused on the tasks at hand. At this time, I feel 

that I must concentrate on the projects we have started here in Minnesota. 

 

 

 

Steve Fuhrman 

 

 


